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Dear Colleague, 
  
Thank you to all those who took part in the consultative ballot for industrial 
action. 
  
Members have voted by 93% to proceed to a formal ballot for industrial action. 
  
On the back of the ballot result, I have written to GLF senior management 
requesting a further meeting ahead of commencing the formal ballot to explore 
if the Trust wishes to improve the pay offer for Associate Staff 2023/24 and will 
keep members informed of developments. 
  
Regards 
  
Stuart Fegan  
Senior Organiser 
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